
 

Dear Armfield Parents and Carers, 
A warm welcome to this week’s newsletter! We are always delighted to share the fantastic 
achievements of our students and keep you updated with important reminders to ensure 
everything runs smoothly at Armfield Academy. 

 

Reminders: 

Please can we remind all parents that students should be bringing a bag with them 
to school.  In this they can carry their equipment needed for each day as well as a 
bottle of water to keep them hydrated throughout the school day and this warm 
weather. 
 
Full school uniform each day till the end of term please.  Short sleeved shirts and no 
jumper or blazer are fine when the weather is warm. 
 
Thank you to all the parents that work with us to ensure students are happy and safe 
at school.  We are grateful beyond measure for the support of you all. 
 

Cake off (secondary) 

On Friday 18th July, the English department is hosting a 'Curriculum Cake-off' competition. 

Students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 are invited to design and bake a cake themed on a book, 

character, poem or theme they have studied in English this year. See the poster below for 

further details: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Oliver! 

Oliver is next week!! Rehearsals have been fantastic and it is definitely a show not to be 

missed. Performances take place on Wednesday 16th July and Thursday 17th July at 7pm 

in the Memorial Hall. Tickets can be purchased through MCAS.  

Cans of pop will be available on the door at the Oliver performances next week. They will be 

£1 each, cash only. Proceeds will go to the Jimmy Armfield Foundation. 

 

Secondary instrumental lessons:  

If you are interested in your son/daughter taking up instrumental lessons next academic year 

please email e.kinlock1@armfield.fcat.org.uk for further details (secondary students only) 

We have lessons available for the following instruments:   

- Percussion 

- Guitar  

- Piano  

- Voice/singing  

 

Trips: 

Year 4 took part in the Jimmy Armfield memorial competition. They were amazing and they 

represented Armfield in the perfect way! 

Thanks to Miss Lawton and Miss Stewart for taking the pupils, but also a Thank you to Miss 

Rogerson for organising for us to go. 

 

Y8 Science Trip 
Last week, 51 Year 8 students embarked on an exciting trip to The Lakeland 
Wildlife Oasis. They enjoyed a comprehensive experience, including both indoor 
and outdoor tours of the facilities. In addition, the students participated in two 
engaging workshops. One workshop delved into the fascinating topic of evolution, 
while the other offered a unique hands-on opportunity to interact with a stick insect 
and a hermit crab.   
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Nursery: 

Nursery planted some potatoes in March and yesterday we harvested them, we’re excited to 

cook and taste them.  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support—we love celebrating our students’ successes with 
you! 
Best wishes, 

The Armfield Academy Team 


